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Certified Mail Return Receipt Requested

June 16, 2015

Ms. Debra A. Rowland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 0330 1-2429

Re: Water Crossings List

Dear Ms. Rowland:

In accordance with New 1-Iampshire RSA 371:17-b, we are submitting the
enclosed list of existing water crossings on existing poles in our service territory.

Please return a copy of this filing marked “Receipt” with your stamp.

Sincerely,

Christian H. Rand
Vice President
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